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Year 6 Fundraiser 

Dear Parents/ Caregivers,                                                                                                                  

Busby Public School's Year 6 classes are raising funds for their end of year farewell. 

To raise money for the farewell, we will be organising a gold coin donation mufti day on 
Wednesday 10th April 2024. Please bring a gold coin to donate to our fundraiser if you wish to 
participate in the mufti day. 

Thank you for your support.  

Ms E. Lakisoe       Ms Sama & Mr Bazarni 
Principal        Year 6 teachers 
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